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Hello Foxwood Residents,

In all the years I’ve lived here, I have never experienced such wonderful and busy 

social events. All those responsible have outdone themselves and we all thank you.

More and more residents are participating and getting to know each other, especially 

the new residents. And compared to other communities I have seen, our park and 

your yards are the best.

Some Highlights:

1. The deadline for new or edited entries for the community phone book has passed 

and the book is well in the works. We will let you know when it is complete and 

printed.

2. A new Foxwood Community flag has been purchased to replace the old faded 

one in front of the club house.

3.  Too bad the pool needs so much repair (under it) and will be closed from April 

25th until at least through the month of May. We’ll keep you posted.

4. Be sure to keep your  attached calendar handy especially for the Mother’s Day 

Luncheon and the May Flea Market.  Any event additions will be posted in the 

Conference room, and the online calendar includes details for each event. 

(Updated printed calendars will be available in the Conference room if any events 

are added for May.)

5. Last but not least, Bingo starts again on May 5th.

     Enjoy your special May events.

     Dawn Toman, FVA President
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Submitted by Shane Hartness

Starting on April 25 the pool will be closed for repairs and 

refurbishing.  We do not have an estimated time of when the pool 

will reopen as this process will take some time.  We will make an 

announcement of when the pool will reopen. 

Just a reminder that the lot rent increase went into effect on April 

1st.  If you have any questions on your lot rent, please contact 

the office.

Again, we ask that you do not park on the grass.  Cars or golf 

carts should not be parked on the grass at the clubhouse or on 

individual lots. There is now more golf cart parking in the front of 

the clubhouse.

Thank You, 
Shane Hartness Community Manager
Foxwood Village 4700 Foxwood Blvd. Lakeland, FL 33810
863-859-0277 Phone       844-285-2099 Community Emergency 
foxwood@newbymanagement.com 

YARD OF THE MONTH

May 2025

John & Connie DiJohn

1624 Cutter Lane
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Upcoming Events

Dinner



Please see the online Calendar for full details at: FoxwoodFVA.com

Daily Happenings and Fun Activities

Ladies Breakfast ….. 2nd Wed of mo. May 14, 2025 – 9:30 AM End Zone, 6206 US Hwy 98 No., 
Lakeland. Hosted by: Jean Reynolds.  Sign up sheet in Conference Rm.

Ladies Wine Social ... 3rd Wed. of mo.  May 21, 2025 – 6 PM
Bring a glass, wine or beverage to share, simple appetizer + 12 dimes.  
Contact Diane Cramer – 217-800-2969. 

Ladies Luncheon .… 3rd Fri. of mo. May 16, 2025 – 11:30 AM  Il Forno, 6617 N. Socrum Loop Rd., 
Lakeland. Host: Carol Young. Sign up sheet in Conference Rm.

Men’s Breakfast …. Every Friday morning. Meet at Clubhouse – 8:00 AM Carpool to Cozy Oaks. 
Contact Pat Burke - 702-809-8690.
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Monthly Recurring Happenings

Sue Prentice………….
Arlene Davies………..
Debbie Guatney……..
Barbara Knight………
Mike Strausburger…..
Imgard Vitolo………..
Arnie Lashway………
Ron Omahane……….

5/23
5/25
5/26
5/27
5/28
5/29
5/29
5/31

Todd & Yvonne Bower………
Tom & Gail Rinehart………..
Aaron & Emily Keene………
Billie & Debbie Martindale…
Tony & Carol Potocnik……..
Larry & Chris Hill…………..
Samuel & Noemi Malave…..

May 6
May 8
May 21
May 25
May 26
May 27
May 30

5/7
5/13
5/14
5/14
5/15
5/15
5/16
5/16

Sandie Slater………..
Rodger Frye…………
Carol Barski………….
Marie Wilson……......
Dawn Toman………..
Tricia Hysell………..
Pat Rowley…………..
Margel Yeager……….

Ken Taylor……………
Mike Mills……………
Edelmiro Rivera…….
Jay  Fender…………..
Rebecca Hill…………
Betty Grubb……..…..
Christine McLaughlin.
Cathy LeGarde……….

5/18
5/18
5/20
5/20
5/20
5/21
5/22
5/22



Helping to save FMO, one community at a time….. 

and they appreciate it!

Foxwood FVA recently 
received this Certificate 

from FMO for our 
contribution.

Federation of Manufactured Home Owners of Florida, Inc.
111 S. Westmonte Dr., #11, Altamonte Springs, FL  32724
Website:  www.fmo.org

April 2025

On behalf of the Federation of Manufactured Home Owners of Florida (FMO), I want to 

express my sincere gratitude for your generous $500 donation. Your support means so much 

to us, especially during these challenging times.

Your contribution will help us continue our mission to protect and promote the rights of 

homeowners in manufactured home communities. Thanks to donors like you, we can maintain 

our legislative advocacy efforts, legal guidance, and the FMO Magazine – all critical 

components in safeguarding our way of life.

Enclosed, please find your Certificate of Appreciation as a token of our thanks. Please know 

that your generosity strengthens our ability to fight for the rights of homeowners like you 

across Florida.

We deeply appreciate your commitment to our cause. If you have any questions or would like 

to stay updated on our efforts, please feel free to reach out. Thank you again for your 

generosity and support.

With gratitude,

FMO President, Rick Hollenbach

FMO Vice President, Eric West

FMO Headquarters
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